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Among the most important comments submitted to the City Plan Examination and here are the need for the FNP to
take proper account of the London Environment Strategy (2018) e.g. in relation to climate change and trees.
 
The changes that the KNF has propose to the draft City Plan should be taken further in the FNP e.g. on
environmental and climate change related matters including air, greening, drainage and waste matters.
 
Please notify us of the Council's final decision in relation to the FNP.  Meanwhile, well done to FNF and good luck to
them and you on bringing the plan to a positive conclusion.
 
Please contact me if you have any questions.
 
Best.
 
Simon
 
Simon Birkett
Chair
Knightsbridge Neighbourhood Forum
 

W: knightsbridgeforum.org
 
This email and any attached files are confidential.  Please let us know if you are not the intended recipient.  We
store email addresses and the names of addressees to assist with future correspondence. 
 
Knightsbridge Neighbourhood Forum Limited is a company limited by guarantee, registered in England and Wales,
with company number 09439564 and registered office 1 London Street, Reading, Berkshire RG1 4PN.
 
Please consider the environment before printing this email.
 
 




